From: Eileen Willmor [N

Sent: 07 March 2020 23:57
To: Planning
Subject: DPCAAC tree applications 7/03/20

Dear Tree officers and planners,

List 568

2020/0646/T 114 Highgate Road

Realise the property and front garden wall have damage, as have neighbouring property and
garden. I have read Jim Beggs’s comments. Personally I prefer crown reduction, but if trees
are removed, then replace with well maintained slow growing trees or shrubs.

Thank you,
Eileen



